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Register Now for Benefits Administrator Open Enrollment Webinars  

The Department of Human Resource Management (DHRM) Office of Health Benefits will hold two 
webinars in late April on Open Enrollment for health benefits and flexible spending accounts (FSA). 
These sessions will replace the standard practice of vendor participation at individual agency Open 
Enrollment meetings and health fairs. 

The webinars will feature an Open Enrollment presentation, and the plan vendors will be available 
to answer your questions.  

Please register using the following links: 

Apr 27, 2021 10:00 AM EDT  
 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2473758639788445200 
 

Apr 29, 2021 10:00 AM EDT  
 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8475320814213065488 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 

If you have questions, please contact ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov. 

 

Agency Request for Assistance Form Updated 
 
New fields and revised language have been added to the Agency Request for Assistance 
Form.  Please use this new version for your requests to OHB. You can view the revised form under 
HR Partners> Benefits Administration> Resources> BA Forms, on the DHRM website at 
www.dhrm.virginia.gov. 
 

 
 

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the Office of Health 
Benefits mailbox at ohb@dhrm.virginia.gov 
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